
   
 You’re invited 
Dear Resident, 

 

You are cordially invited to attend an Evergreen 

social evening with Lainey Boonzaier and Len 

Ward.   

 

Presenting “Hope and Glory” a tribute to Vera 

Lynn – The Forces Sweetheart and Dame of the 

British Empire. 

 

Wednesday 25th September at 17h30 in the 

Noordhoek Clubhouse 

RSVP to Elvirah on 021 001 4312 by Friday, 

20th September. 

 

Drinks and snacks will be served.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 


